
The Idaho Housing & Finance Association and Department of Commerce, on behalf of the State of Idaho (“State”), are 

looking for your feedback on community needs to help inform decisions on the use of funds received from the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) through the CDBG, HOME, ESG, and HTF programs.  As a 

valued stakeholder and state resident, your feedback will provide the State with unique perspectives.     

 

Here’s how you can help!    

  

ATTEND A COMMUNITY MEETING!    

  

The State is holding four community meetings that are open to the public.  The 

community meetings will be facilitated discussions around community needs, 

existing resources, and ways we can address gaps for our most vulnerable 

residents. Seats are limited and registration is necessary.  All meetings will be held 

in person and virtual. If you choose to attend virtually, Zoom information will be 

forwarded after registration. To register for a session below, please use this link. 

We’d also appreciate your sharing the word about these meetings and 

encouraging others who may have valuable input to attend.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPLETE AND SHARE OUR ONLINE COMMUNITY SURVEYS!  
 

Please complete our online community survey for residents available in English 

and Spanish and/or our online community survey for stakeholder organizations! 

Your participation will help us gain a more qualitative understanding of the 

experiences, opinions, and feelings of community members on housing and 

community service needs. We also ask that you share these surveys with your 

members, consumers, clients, and partners!  Folks are more likely to complete a 

survey if they received it from someone they know and trust.  We hope to reach 

State residents far and wide with this survey – especially those within vulnerable 

populations. Your assistance with this outreach is invaluable.  We are attaching a 

QR Code for the resident survey that you can use as part of your promotion, if 

that’s helpful.  This survey will close on October 4.    

  

The State is committed to making its public meetings accessible. All interested 

citizens are encouraged to attend and provide comment. Those with disabilities 

requiring special accommodations or request for translators or related services for 

non-English speaking persons should contact Jennifer Alpha at jalpha@tdainc.org for assistance. 

  

Thank you for your participation and all you do for our communities.  We look forward to learning your perspectives 

on these important topics!    

September 24 September 25 September 26 

Coeur d’Alene 

9:30 – 10:30 AM  

Lake City Center 

1916 N Lakewood Dr.  

Coeur d’Alene, ID  

 

Idaho Falls 

10:30 – 11:30 AM 

Idaho Falls Activity Center 

1575 N Skyline Dr. 

Idaho Falls, ID  

 

Twin Falls  

4:30 – 5:30 PM 

Twin Falls Public Library 

201 4th Ave. E 

Twin Falls, ID 

Boise 

2:00 – 3:00 PM 

Library! at Cole and Ustick 

7557 W Ustick Rd, Boise, 

ID 83704 

TAKE THE RESIDENT 
COMMUNITY SURVEY! 

 

ATTEND A  
COMMUNITY MEETING! 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NWjEpVLSWkajWb4kAxkDtRt-grjZvXpFqU8L6rm09thUQTZMUThEM1FJV0wyWEpTNUFRVFBJMDIyMi4u
https://form.jotform.com/242464891961871
https://form.jotform.com/242463695615868

